
Bulletin 

Notices  
Parent Coffee Morning  
Join us for this termôs parent coffee morning 

with the Principal on Monday 9th December, 

9-10am. This is an opportunity to give  

feedback on the Academy in general (not 

child/family specific). If you would like to  

attend, please complete this online FORM by 

midday on Wednesday 4th December. 
 

Whatôs Coming Up, Autumn 2 
See whatôs coming up in the curriculum this 

half term: 

Year 7  Year 8  Year 9 

Year 10  Year 11 
 

Christmas Lunch  
Thank you to all who voted on the meal 

choice for the Christmas Lunch this year. We 

can confirm that the majority opted for  

chicken, meaning the meal will be roast  

chicken at the usual meal price. Further  

details on booking will follow shortly. 

What ôs Coming Up...  

¶ International Menôs Day 

Tuesday 19th November 

¶ Year 10 Parentsô Evening 

Wednesday 20th November 

¶ DofE Bronze Student Meeting 

Thursday 21st November, 3.15pm 

¶ GCSE Certificate Evening 

Thursday 231st November 

¶ Spanish Theatre Performance (in the Academy) 

Monday 25th November 

¶ Year 10 Movie Night and Vigil for Summer 

Monday 25th November 

¶ Year 8 Careers Trip to Gatwick with DHL 

Tuesday 26th November 

¶ Flu Vaccinations (for those with consent) 

Wednesday 27th November 

¶ Music Concertï student performances 

Wednesday 27th November 

¶ Year 11 Parentsô Evening 

Thursday 28th November 

18 November 2024 

Message from the Principal  

Dear Families, 
 

Last Monday marked armistice day and many of our students attended 
proudly in their cadets and other uniforms to mark the day. Last week we 
also have a full schedules of Year 11 mock exams and our students did 
so well, despite getting a bit tired as the week went on. We had a  
fantastic  
production for our French students on Tuesday and the Year 7s were 
lucky to have a visit from our local MP Chris Philip on Friday to mark  
national parliament week.  
 

In assemblies this week we are looking at International Men's Day which 
seeks to highlight positive role models and raise awareness of men's 
health. If you come to school you may also see a number of our staff 
team growing some questionable moustaches for Movemeber as well. 
This coming Sunday is the anniversary of our student Summer Harrisôs 
death. We know that this is impacting a number of her friends and we 
are supporting them this week. We are also having a movie night and a 
trip for the Year 10s to help us all come together and celebrate her 
memory. If you think your child needs extra support please do let us 
know.  
 

A polite reminder that the school is open from 7:45 daily and we like  
students to aim to arrive for 8:15 to avoid any issues if a bus is late. We 
have unfortunately had a little uptick in lateness as the days have got 
darker. 
 

We look forward to seeing our Year 10 families at parents evening on 
Wednesday and we are celebrating with our class of 2024 as they  
come back to collect their GCSE certificates on Thursday.  
 

Have a lovely week. 
 

Ms Green 
Principal 

@OasisCoulsdon 

. . . 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=zz3XjXy17EC3-HVbUS2fe_6-3gEjsEJIi0LzAsekKSRUOFBMSk9ERUw2NVJJNVpNM0tTSURJTUFOSC4u



